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DCC Bernie O'Reilly, College of Policing Deputy CEO, gives statement on the independent review
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1 min read 

Lancashire’s Police and Crime Commissioner (PCC) Andrew Snowden has commissioned the

College of Policing to undertake a full independent review. 

All our thoughts remain with the family and friends of Nicola Bulley at this incredibly

difficult time.

The College of Policing has been asked by the Lancashire Police and Crime

Commissioner to carry out an independent review into how the force handled the

investigation into the disappearance of Nicola Bulley. 

The work to commence the review will start immediately.

DCC Bernie O'Reilly, College of Policing Deputy CEO
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